
Stroud District Council Local Plan submission – Statement of Fact 

 

Regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012 (as amended) 

 

The Council submitted the Stroud District Council Local Plan for Examination on Monday 

25th October 2021. 

This document constitutes the Statement of Fact under Regulation 22 of the Town and 

Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as amended).  

The prescribed documents referred to in sub-paragraphs (i) to (iii) of Regulation 22 (1) of the 

of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 

can be inspected on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.stroud.gov.uk/environment/planning-and-building-control/planning-

strategy/stroud-district-local-plan-review 

If you have any queries, please email us at local.plan@stroud.gov.uk or by phoning the 

Planning Strategy Team on 01453 754143. 


